
The community service committee will held its 1st 

meeting of the year on  Monday,  January 17th 
at 6:00pm at the home of    Soror Debnam. All 

interested sorors are   invited to come and discuss 

this year’s    community service events.   

Upcoming community  service events  include: 

-   Sunday, January 31st: “A Heart for the    

Homeless”  We will be distributing coats and 

warm garments to the homeless of Baltimore in 

conjunction with Baltimore Homeless Services, 

Inc. If you know of ANYONE who have         

garments to donate, please contact any member of 

the committee for pick-up.  The committee would 

like all sorors to come out and help distribute to 

the homeless. Your participation in this event will 

be crucial to its success.  More details about      

location site for distribution to follow via email. 

-   Wednesday, February 24th: “Passageways to 

Pleasure”  A Z-Hope workshop for Men         

tentatively scheduled for 6:30pm at the Madison 

Life Outreach Center. More details to follow via 

email. 

Ongoing Community Service Efforts: 

-  Magazine Drive, We are collecting any and 

all Black magazines to be sent to Africa to aid 

our African brothers and sisters in learning 

English.  Contact Soror Debnam when you 

have magazines to donate (410-961-4605) 

-  School Supply Drive, contact Soror      

Debnam when you have items to donate. 

Personal Care drive – Until Feb 20th, the   

community service committee will be        

collecting personal care items.  These items 

will be used to assemble hygiene kits for the 

young ladies that will be attending the Finer 

Womanhood Committee’s Personal Hygiene 

forum.  Please donate any all feminine       

hygiene products you can find; including    

lotions, deodorants, sanitary products,        

perfumes, soaps, razors, etc.... 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Soror Katrina Debnam 

Second Anti-Basileus 

Community Service  

Undergraduate Council 
Greetings Chapter Basilei, Officers and  

Members; 

On November 19, 2004, the Undergraduate 

Council along with the Membership        

Committee hosted a Fall Informational at 

John Hopkins University.  Presently the   

committee has seven young ladies interested 

in membership.  Due to scheduling conflicts, 

the committee was unable to meet with our 

prospective members in the month of       

December.  Our next meeting with the      

prospective members has been scheduled for 

Monday, January 31, 2005 on the campus of 

John Hopkins University, at that time the 

committee will discuss membership fees and 

chapter activities. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Soror Kimberly Whitaker 

Undergraduate Council Committee Chair 

Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Inc. - Tau Eta Zeta Chapter 

January 19, 2005 the Path that Others May Grow 

FYI - Updates 

THZ Appointments: 

• Soror Katrina Debnam—
Second Anti-Basileus 

 

• Soror Yemisi Adekunle—
Antipokritis 

 

• Soror Lesley Hall—
Custodian 

 

• Soror LaToya Tittle— 
Webmistress 

 

• Soror Rhonda Lawson— 
Scholarship Committee 
Chair 

 

• Soror Cheryl Harrison— 
Bull Roast Chair 



Finer Womanhood Activities 

The following activities are tentatively scheduled for the Finer Womanhood  

Observance: 

• Hygiene Forum—Montibello Elementary School 
• Adopt-A-Highway 
• Finer Womanhood Luncheon—March 19, 2005—Sheraton Hotel 
• Great Blacks in Wax Museum Outing 
• Holistic Forum 
• Worship Service—Morning Start Baptist Church—9:00 a.m. 
• Next Meeting Date February 7, 2005. 

P.O. Box 33564 
Baltimore, MD 21218 

Phone: 410.566.2609 
Fax: 410.566.8040 
E-mail: tauetazeta@zphib-thz.org 

Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Inc. - Tau Eta Zeta Chapter 

• March 16 - Sisterhood the Ties that 

Bind 

• March 19- Finer Womanhood 

Luncheon - Sheraton Hotel - $35.00 

• March 20 - Chapter Meeting -     

Baltimore City Community College, 

Liberty Campus 

• April Drive - Baby Items 

• April 2005 - Blood Drive 

• April 8 - 9 - Maryland State       

Leadership Conference 

• May Drive - Kitchen Needs Drive 

• May 1 - March of Dimes—Walk-a-

thon 

• May 19 - Breast Cancer Awareness 

Workshop 

• June Drive - Bathroom Needs Drive 

This to remember: 

• January 31 - Heart for the Homeless 

- Please collect Warm Coats and 

Garments 

• January 31 - Social with Prospective 

Members (see Soror Whitaker for 

more information) 

• February Drive - Personal Care 

Drive 

• February 20 - Chapter Meeting -  

Baltimore City Community College, 

Liberty Campus 

• February 24 - Z-HOPE for Men -  

Passageways to Pleasure 

• February 27 -  Finer Womanhood 

Worship Service - Morning Star 

Baptist Church - 9:00 a.m. 

• March 2005 - Adopt-A-Highway 

• June 23 - HIV/AIDS Awareness 

• June 30, 2004 - THZ Membership 

Drive Ends 

• July 20-21 ZOL Training - Marriott 

Wardman Hotel, Washington, DC 

• July 21-24 - 85th Anniversary Cele-

bration - Marriott Wardman Hotel, 

Washington, DC  

• October 2005 - Atlantic Regional 

Conference - New Jersey 

• July 2006 - Grand Boulé - Miami, 

Florida 

 

 

Upcoming Activities 

Zetas Educating for Total Awareness 

We’re on the Web 
http://www.zphib-thz.org 

Dues are due!!! 
www.zphib-thz.org/dues.htm    


